
Subject: Re: Additional Trolleys
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 09/22/2017 11:37 AM
To: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>
CC: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>, "Moreno, Cecilia"
<CMoreno@portla.org>

Hello All,

Ok.  Please send me the information as soon as you have it, but no later than
mid-October.  We need to create the November schedule at that time.

Who will send me the info? I will also need a map of the route. 

Kind regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Fri, Sep 22, 2017 at 10:52 AM, Adams-Lopez, Theresa <TAdams-
Lopez@portla.org> wrote:

Open to the public.  And we’d like to arrange at least one day where we shuttle folks
to/from Wilmington to see it.

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:lparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 9:51 AM
To: Adams-Lopez, Theresa
Cc: Bezmalinovich, Augie; Moreno, Cecilia
Subject: Re: Additional Trolleys

Theresa,

One more question, will it be open to the public? or just for school visits?
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Please confirm.  

Thank you. 

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance

San Pedro Historic Waterfront

Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731

T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685

Lparker@sanpedrobid.com

www.sanpedrobid.com

On Fri, Sep 22, 2017 at 9:44 AM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
wrote:

Theresa,

We are working on the trolley schedule.  When will this ship be in San Pedro? 
Will it be at Berth 46 again?

Please advise. 

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance

San Pedro Historic Waterfront
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Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731

T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685

Lparker@sanpedrobid.com

www.sanpedrobid.com

On Mon, Apr 10, 2017 at 10:07 AM, Adams-Lopez, Theresa <TAdams-
Lopez@portla.org> wrote:

Hi Lorena –

We’d like the two additional trolleys to operate from May 1 – November 8. 
This covers our busy periods beginning with Mother’s Day and running
through the visit of the Mexican Naval Tall Ship Cuauhtémoc. Can you please
confirm that $90,000 will cover the costs?  I want to wrap up the contract
and get it over for you to sign and this is last piece.

Thanks so much!

~Theresa

Theresa Adams Lopez

Director of Community Relations

Port of Los Angeles

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without
reading or saving in any manner.
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